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As a Maine medical cannabis patient for over half a decade, and someone who has 
worked in both the medical and adult cannabis industries in Maine, I strongly oppose 
the proposed regulations calling for needless track-and-trace requirements.
Mandating an out-of-state company's software arbitrarily for Maine's medical 
program will not serve the best interests of caregivers, patients, or the state of Maine 
The current system in the medical cannabis program works. It gives patients safe, 
affordable access to medicine made by people we know and trust. Overregulating it in
ways that benefit large corporations undermines everything that makes our program 
successful.
Please reject these harmful proposals and protect Maine's highly successful medical 
cannabis program. This proposal will put caregivers out of business, increase costs for
patients, and destroy jobs.


